
WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 

Dr. F.W.L. Hamilton School e-memo 

 

Date School Day  
Monday, June 16 4 

 

Grade 4 & 5 Soccer Club at Lunch Recess 

Tuesday, June 17 5 

 

 

Wednesday, June 18 6 

 

Grade 4 & 5 Soccer Club Tournament at DH 

Thursday, June 19 1 

 

 

Friday, June 20 
 

2 

 

Indigenous Peoples Day Celebration & Activities 
PAC SNACK 

 

Date School Day  
Monday, June 23 3 

 

 

Tuesday, June 24 4 

 

Patrol Field Trip 

Wednesday, June 25 5 

 

Grade 5 Farewell Event at 4:30 p.m. 

Thursday, June 26 6 

 

Farewell to the School Year Assembly (a.m.) 

Friday, June 27 1 

 

LAST DAY of CLASSES (2:55 Dismissal) 

 

 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 

Tuesday, September 2  “School Year’s Eve” Meet the Teacher BBQ 4:30 – 6:00 

Wednesday, September 3  First Day of Classes  

 

 

   



WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING BATTEN DISEASE RESEARCH 
 
On Wednesday, June 11th, students and staff wore teal blue to help bring awareness to Batten Disease. 
Our school raised over $400.00 in donations that will directly support Batten Disease Research. 
 
THANK YOU, DR. F.W.L. HAMILTON SCHOOL COMMUNITY, 
FOR YOUR AMAZING GENEROSITY!!! 
  

 
  
  
 
  

 
LUNCH PROGRAM NEWS 
 
IN CASE YOU MISSED THE LUNCH PROGRAM REGISTRATION EMAIL … 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Registration for the Dr. Hamilton Lunch Program (DHLP) for the 2025/2026 school year is now 
open.   
 
All students remaining at school over the lunch hour (even casually) must be registered by 
clicking on the link below. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesZpXR1S6xEKma1ES_uJ5xo9kfbteAhGpIsSBFpSB
QfatwdA/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
  
REGISTRATION IS DUE JUNE 13, 2025 
ONLY ONE REGISTRATION PER FAMILY IS REQUIRED 
 
 
The Dr. Hamilton Lunch Program is a non-profit organization dedicated to providing our 
students with a safe, responsible, respectful environment for parents/guardians who choose to 
have their children supervised over the lunch break. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns about the information contained in this registration 
package, please contact the Dr. Hamilton Lunch Program Coordinator @ 204-661-2500 
or dhlunchprogram@gmail.com  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSesZpXR1S6xEKma1ES_uJ5xo9kfbteAhGpIsSBFpSBQfatwdA%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=05%7C02%7Cbmcintyre%40retsd.mb.ca%7Cb0cf5acb3c8246d207d408dd9f73f980%7C91d5f8ae0b3d46928c5c88fb7118d647%7C0%7C0%7C638842042708134813%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Lh%2FU1uoGqXtLY67nKU7q4Ib8FZeHEhpygzsEbd4eM3g%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSesZpXR1S6xEKma1ES_uJ5xo9kfbteAhGpIsSBFpSBQfatwdA%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=05%7C02%7Cbmcintyre%40retsd.mb.ca%7Cb0cf5acb3c8246d207d408dd9f73f980%7C91d5f8ae0b3d46928c5c88fb7118d647%7C0%7C0%7C638842042708134813%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Lh%2FU1uoGqXtLY67nKU7q4Ib8FZeHEhpygzsEbd4eM3g%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ordhlunchprogram@gmail.com
mailto:ordhlunchprogram@gmail.com


WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 
PAC SUMMER FUNDRAISER 

 
Our school is fundraising with Mabel’s Labels! If you’re not familiar with Mabel’s Labels, they are 
personalized, durable, waterproof labels. They are great for everything from shoes, clothing tags, 
water bottles and backpacks. You can customize them with your name and a design, and they are 
dishwasher, laundry and microwave safe. 
 
Mabel’s Labels also offers clothing stamps, silicone bands for water bottles and medical alert labels. 
This is a great way to ensure your items don’t end up in the lost & found or mixed up. To reduce the 
spread of germs, we highly recommend labelling but they are also useful for everyday life. 
 
To support our fundraiser (and to get a head start on getting ready for next school year!), 
visit campaigns.mabelslabels.com and select Dr FWL Hamilton School. You can pick out whatever labels 
or product you want, and it will ship for free directly to your home! No need to pick up at school.  
 
Thank you for supporting all the PAC fundraisers this year! We look forward to providing more great 
fundraisers next year!  
 

 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcampaigns.mabelslabels.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cbmcintyre%40retsd.mb.ca%7Cdaf598e433fd48df4bb108dd9d5b29fd%7C91d5f8ae0b3d46928c5c88fb7118d647%7C0%7C0%7C638839737091235718%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VehZ7%2BEH%2B22MzvqAAedxF0rd82UBysEfB7NlFGOQPU0%3D&reserved=0


WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 
RETLife SUMMER CAMPS 

 

 
 



WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 
ESP DAY 
 

 



WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 
2025 – 2026 STAFF ROSTER 
 

Kindergarten   Mrs. Amberly Hornung (replacing Mrs. J. Fernandes – Mat. Leave) 

Grade 1   Mr. Ian Walker (replacing Mrs. M. Cook – Mat. Leave) 

Grade 1   Mrs. Wendy Derksen (a.m.) & Ms. Amber Chambers (p.m.) 

Grade 2/3   Ms. Rebecca Anderlic 

Grade 2/3   Ms. Lisa Ducharme 

Grade 2   Ms. Krystal Chorney 

Grade 3/4   Ms. Rebecca Brown 

Grade 3/4   Mrs. Jennifer O’Leary  

Grade 4/5   Ms. Alexa Popovich 

Grade 4/5   Mr. James Ryan (replacing Ms. E. Merluza – Mat. Leave) 

Grade 5   Mrs. Angie Baseraba (a.m.) & Mrs. Wendy Derksen (p.m.) 

Resource Teacher  Mrs. Andrea Willerton 

School Counsellor  Mrs. Aimee Kornelsen 

Music    Mr. Howard Chan (as well as Literacy & Numeracy Support)  

Phys. Ed.   Ms. Nadine Cabak-Ralph 

Reading Recovery  Ms. Amber Chambers (a.m.) 

Library    Ms. Megan Soroko (Days 2, 4, 5) 

Library Technician  Ms. Lauren Anning  

Clerks    Mrs. Carly Hiebert (full time) & Ms. Hannah Burnett (half time) 

Head Custodian  Mr. David Putnam 

DHLP Lunch Coordinator Mrs. Kelly Juren 

Educational Assistants Ms. Christina Remillard, Ms. Kathy Holmes,  
Ms. Lynn Cameron, Ms. Verioska Vaks 
 

Principal   Ms. Bailey McIntyre 

 



WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 
PHOTO STORY 
 
Thank you to our staff for collaboratively planning a week of outdoor learning for our students. This 

experience would not have been possible without the support of many wonderful parent volunteers! 
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WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 

FAREWELL 

Saying goodbye is not easy, but we would like to take a moment to wish the people well who have been 

an important part of our school community, and who will not be returning to Dr. Hamilton in the fall … 

• Farewell to our Grade 5 students! We wish you all the very best as you embark upon adventures 

into Middle School! 

• Farewell to EA, Mrs. Nes. We will miss your kind and outgoing personality. Congratulations on 

your retirement! 

• Farewell to Grade 4/5 Teacher, Ms. Jean. You have been an incredible addition to our staff. 

Enjoy the travels that you have planned for the fall! 

• “See you later,” Mrs. Fernandes, Mrs. Cook and Ms. Merluza. Savour every moment with your 

little ones next year. 

• Farewell to Mrs. Streipe. You have been a constant, caring figure at DH for many years and in 

many different roles. Our students and staff will miss you tremendously. Thank you for all that 

you have done to make our school a better place. 

 

THANK YOU, PAC 

Thank you to our PAC who has worked hard this year to support our teachers in the work that they do 

for our students, and to bring community events to Dr. Hamilton School!  

 
 
FALL START-UP 

We are approximately 88 sleeps away from the 2025-2026 school year!!! Our “School Year’s Eve” Meet 

the Teacher Open House and BBQ will take place on Tuesday, September 2nd from 4:30 – 6:00.  

Drop by during that time to say hello to your new classroom teacher, and to drop off your school 

supplies. Supply Lists for next year will be emailed during the last week of June. 

Classes begin on Wednesday, September 3rd. 

 

 

 

With much gratitude for your engagement and support this year, we 

wish all Dr. Hamilton families an incredible summer filled with 

laughter and joy!  


